

Dick & Barb Johnson Serving the Lord in Uganda



The Good Samaritan Sponsorship Project

This newsletter will give you an update on our last three quarterly newsletter items. So here we go!!

MORE PREPARING FOR THE FUTURE

Patrick Kyomohendo has now completed his first full year of Masters advanced education. He finished his studies in Ft. Portal town at the end of May 2018. He has one more year to complete the Masters Program. Praise the Lord, for upon completion he will be more assured of the Headmaster position of Hope School when Headmaster Chris retires.



GRAND WEDDING OF DR. TADEO KATURAMU

Dr. Tadeo and Carol are now wedded and he has been looking for a job up to now unsuccessfully. Our friends the Myhres who are American doctors and have lived in Uganda and Kenya for many years came up with another option. They found an opportunity for him to apply to a Family Medicine Residency Program for East Africa based in Kenya, out of Kabarak University. It is a Christian program that trains young general doctors after their internship to become leaders at Hospitals. It takes 4 years minimum. The program asks students to get sponsors for \$600/month. But Praise the Lord he qualified for a scholarship program and the cost will be only \$200/month which will be manageable. Praise the Lord, God is good all the time!



THE WATER PROJECT IN LUWERO DISTRICT IS COMPLETE

After having to dig 132 feet deep by hand the well is now complete and flowing



